
 

 

Greetings to Elders and all the members. 

 

I have received support for last month. Thank you for your prayers and financial help. 

 

Aside from the local work, me and my family traveled to Mumbai in the last week of 

July. We had successful meetings and services with both the congregations, five members were 

added in the Lord's kingdom.  

 

In the first week of August I traveled to Nellore to preach. 

I traveled again to Mumbia in the last week of August to preach at a special meeting. 

 

Next week we have a Gosphel meetings in the local church, Hyderabad. Ed Harrell is our 

speaker. We are looking forward to it. 

 

Brotherly, 

Surender Yera  



 

 



 


